
 

 
 

 

 
Consultation reference DTC 33841 on the felling of this 
tree was opened by Lambeth Council  between  
21.08.24 and 19.09.24 and has now closed.  

 
 

Felling is scheduled for W/C  28/10/2024 

 

 

  
Tree Removal 

 

 
View our Tree Management Policy:  

Contact trees@lambeth.gov.uk or 0207 926 1000   

Kennington Park Depot, St. Agnes Place, 
Kennington, SE11 4BE  

 

Felling Consultation Report 

Dear Residents, 
 
Following investigations as part of Lambeth council’s normal tree management 
practices, this tree has been conclusively implicated in subsidence related damage to 
property, and regrettably, will be removed to prevent further damage.  
 
Please note that as part of our policy to not remove healthy trees wherever possible, all 
other reasonable mitigation measures, such as a crown reduction, were evaluated and 
in this instance have been deemed unsuitable.  
 
Posted on behalf of  
Lambeth Trees Services 


